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CERTIFICATE OF COLLABORATION 

 

This is to certify that the Department of Physics, All Saints’ College, 

Thiruvananthapuram is actively collaborating in various academic and research 

activities of Department of Physics of our institution on the following areas for the 

academic year 2023-24.  

 Undertaking joint research  

 Student exchange by co-supervising postgraduate students for various 

research schemes 

 Participation in seminars and academic meetings  

 Knowledge sharing through faculty exchange and exchange of academic 

materials 

 Conducting Special Addon/Certificate programmes 

 

With regards 

Dr. D. Sajan 
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